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NBC29 covers Sweet Briar case with
Woody Fowler
04.15.2015

NBC29 published a story on April 15 about the closing of firm client Sweet Briar College, including
statements from Williams Mullen CEO Woody Fowler. See the story here.

Related People

¢ Calvin W. "Woody" Fowler, Jr. ? 804.420.6442 ? wfowler@williamsmullen.com

Related Services

® Education
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